Correction
Correction

The Boeing Company announced on Aug. 28, 1997 the receipt of an Organizational Designated Airworthiness
Representative (ODAR) delegation from the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) to support its MD-17 Type
Certification program. The headline should have read "MD-17 RECEIVES FAA INSPECTION AUTHORIZATION."
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